
MU Student Clubs/Organizations 

MU Student Clubs and Organizations (including Fraternity and Sorority Life 
Organizations) may request the use of space for a meeting, event, community service 
activity, etc. by completing the Student Activities Request Form. This form will be 
reviewed by a member of the Student Activities team and they will be in contact with 
you directly regarding your request. 

For more information regarding support services, capacities, guidelines for safe use of 
space, and guest tracking policy, please visit the MU Student Clubs/Organization info 
page. 

 

https://etcentral.monmouth.edu/#/form/265
https://www.monmouth.edu/conference-and-event-services/how-to-reserve-space-on-campus/students/

